Awards and Recognition Committee
2nd Quarter 2025 Project Spotlight Award Winners


Northeast Chapter #125 – Pocket Flag Project 2025

After the holidays, an area mom posted on social media that her son was headed back to his military base to be deployed in the May/June timeframe. A Northeast Chapter member, picked up on it and began the search to see if we could provide Pocket Flags to the men/women in his troop. This is the 1st project for a new board member, and she ran it well! 600 flags were ordered, a room was reserved, volunteers were engaged, flags were washed, ironed and folded, then shipped to the base and distributed to troops! The NE Chapter is grateful for the troops putting their lives in harm’s way to protect our rights. We are proud of the troops and glad we could give them a piece of America to hold close during their mission. From the Middle East, thanks were sent to us, along with pictures of some recipients! God Bless America and God Bless our troops!
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